
September is
Deaf
Awareness
Month! Stay
tuned for
opportunities
to support
DAW!

Wishing Tracy Pifer a
heart-felt farewell this

month! Be sure to stop by
and let her know how much

she has positively
impacted your experience

here
at AKSD!




Community
Celebrations!

Meetings:

TBD

Congratulations, Tracy Pifer, on your retirement
from AKSD! You have put in so many hours as

the Interpreter Coordinator and Interpreter
Supervisor to ensure each and every student

need was met. Wishing you all the best in your
retirement; you are so valued and you will be

greatly missed! 
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Updates:

Welcome
Back!

Welcome back all Educational
Interpreters and Paraprofessionals!
We are looking forward to another

 great year and
wishing all

educational staff the
best of luck and lots

of coffee!.

http://www.alaskarid.org/

